Info at NIRB

From: Patreau, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Patreau@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>

Sent: December-13-16 10:45 AM

To: Info at NIRB (info@nirb.ca); Kofi Boa-Antwi

Cc: Eddy, Sara; FPP.CA / PPP.CA (DFO/MPO)

Subject: Re: NIRB 125013 / 15EN049: NIRB Request Ministerial Extension for the Screening of

AEM's "Parker, Peter and Fox Lakes Winter Access" Project Proposal

NIRB,
Apologies DFO'S comments are not in the format requested though as mentioned earlier DFO did not see this
notice of Screening in time.

Following a quick review, DFO's comments to Agnico Eagle are as follows:

DFO could not locate any mention of mitigation measures when crossing any of the water bodies.
DFO would be happy to provide such measures via a letter of advice prior to AEM beginning this work.
Please contact Elizabeth Patreau referencing DFO file NU-15-1366.

Thank you

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.

From: Patreau, Elizabeth
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 3:51 PM

To: Info at NIRB (info@nirb.ca)

Cc: D'Amours-Gauthier, Veronique; Curtis, Martyn ( SARA); Eddy, Sara

Subject: RE: NIRB 125013 / 15EN049: NIRB Request Ministerial Extension for the Screening of AEM's "Parker, Peter and
Fox Lakes Winter Access" Project Proposal

NIRB,

It has recently come to DFQ’s attention that some email notifications were not received by our general inbox in
Burlington, and therefore we may have missed commenting deadlines for some projects. I’'m not sure if this is due to
the glitches with the NIRB Enterprise system or if it is on our end.

We will endeavor to correct this asap. With specific reference to the Parker, Peter and Fox Lakes Project, DFO notes the
Screening is already due to commence on Dec.15, 2016 and DFO missed providing comments.

I’'m inquiring if it is at all possible for DFO to provide any comment prior to the completion of the Screening?
Thank you,

Elizabeth Patreau

Senior Fisheries Protection Biologist | Biologiste Protection des Pécheries

@ :204-983-2361
Email - Courriel: Elizabeth.Patreau@dfo-mpo.gc.ca

From: NIRB Enterprise Management System [mailto:noreply@nirb.ca]
Sent: December-01-16 3:04 PM

To: ccems@nirb.ca




Subject: NIRB 125013 / 15EN049: NIRB Request Ministerial Extension for the Screening of AEM's "Parker, Peter and Fox
Lakes Winter Access" Project Proposal

01-Dec-2016
Dear Carolyn Bennett,

Please find attached correspondence from the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) regarding an
extension request for the Screening of Agnico-Eagle Ltd. (AEM), "Parker, Peter and Fox Lakes Winter Access"
project proposal NIRB File No.:15EN049; Related to NIRB File.: 15RN010; NPC File No.: 148346.

Best regards,

Donna Tikhak
Environmental Administrator

Nunavut Impact Review Board
29 Mitik Street

P.O. Box 1360

Cambridge Bay

NU, X0B 0CO

Phone: (867) 983-4600

Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: (867) 983-2594

Email: info@nirb.ca

Website: www.nirb.ca
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